
                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Gordon, 

 

It gives us enormous pleasure to congratulate Bourns on the company’s 75th anniversary. This is a truly 

momentous milestone that only a few companies in the industry have reached, which illustrates the enduring 

legacy Bourns has built in the electronic components industry. Our relationship with you began in 2003, and 

together we have gone from strength to strength enjoying nearly 20 years of creating a growing demand for 

Bourns products that continually meet the design requirements for our mutual customers. 

 

Anglia are extremely honoured to be a long-term strategic partner with such an industry innovator as Bourns, 

and we look forward to continuing to strengthen our relationship well into the future. The whole team and I at 

Anglia applaud the significant technology and market-influencing contributions Bourns has achieved. Here’s 

wishing you ongoing and tremendous success for many years to come. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Steve Rawlins 

 

CEO 

  


